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Public Letter to the Community 
 
On August 17th, 2025, we deactivated dearnobody.org from the public with the 
intention of reconstructing Dear Nobody as a platform. Since then, that is exactly 
what we have been doing. Throughout this process, we have remained committed 
to the values that guided us from the start: Anonymity, Transparency, and Impact 
over Profit, and we will continue to uphold them. 
 
We did not fully realize Dear Nobody’s potential until submissions started coming 
in naturally, without any marketing. We are incredibly grateful that you, the people, 
trust Dear Nobody as a safe space. We want to continue fostering this connection 
and growing alongside you. 
 
Progress We Have Made 
 
We have strategized carefully to ensure our platform stays true to its core values. 
Dear Nobody will continue to operate without collecting your personal information, 
keeping anonymity as our highest priority. We have also implemented end-to-end 
encryption, so submissions are protected even before entering our database, 
especially in cases where unwanted individuals might try to access sensitive 
content. 
 
We have introduced Access and Control, allowing you to permanently remove 
your submissions using your Public ID and Private ID. This ensures you retain 
complete control over your work. 
 
Optional tagging and permissions provide even more control. Users can add tags 
to their submissions, helping viewers prepare for potentially triggering content. 
Additionally, contributors can decide whether their work may be used in 
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publications, books, zines, or other media. This option is off by default, and 
private submissions remain solely for your eyes and Dear Nobody’s Founder. 
 
All of these features were implemented within a month, and we are incredibly 
excited for what is to come. Dear Nobody will be back up and running on 
November 30, 2025. We hope you are ready. 
 
Thank you for trusting us with your voices and allowing us to provide a space for 
expression. 
 
Best regards​
The Dear Nobody Team 
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